
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2015-107   Date: March 2015 

 
Subject: Damages 

 
This enquiry asked whether the SFO had paid out damages relating to any case 
brought by the office in the last three years.  
 
The SFO was sued for damages in relation to one investigation. That matter was 
settled without any admission of liability and information about it is available on the 
SFO’s website using the following links:  
 
• www.sfo.gov.uk/press-room/latest-press-releases/press-releases-2014/the-serious-
fraud-office-and-vincent-tchenguiz-announce-settlement-of-civil-claims.aspx            
 
• www.sfo.gov.uk/press-room/latest-press-releases/press-releases-2014/the-serious-
fraud-office-and-robert-tchenguiz-announce-settlement-of-civil-claims.aspx  
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